
From: Susan Bizeau <sbizeau@q.com> 

Date: June 9, 2015 at 8:40:39 PM PDT 

To: <Sen.MichaelDembrow@state.or.us>, <Sen.ChrisEdwards@state.or.us>, 

<Sen.ChrisEdwards@state.or.us>, <Sen.FloydProzanski@state.or.us>, 

<Sen.ChuckThomsen@state.or.us> 

Cc: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: I Support Senate Bill 3470 A in  June 10th hearings on Greenhouse Gas Emissions  

June 9, 2015 
  

Dear Senators: 
  

HB 3470 A requires the Environmental Quality Commission to adopt statewide rules for 

greenhouse gas emissions limits for years 2020 and 2050 and to adopt interim statewide 

greenhouse gas emissions limits consistent with 2050 limit every five years. 

  

HB 3470 A addresses greenhouse gas emissions by capping them in a declining schedule and 

letting the market adjust prices via supply and demand.  

  

HB 3470 would work to equalize cost of petro-fuels with renewables, and swing market 

investors toward clean, renewable energy. 

  

I support this bill and the concepts within in it. Oregon public opinion polls are supportive of a 

carbon cap, and that California voted support for their law by a 24% margin. 

  

IT IS TIME FOR ACTION! 

  

Respectfully and with gratitude for your service, 

  

Susan Bizeau 

175 Arnos Road 

talent, OR 

sbizeau@q.com 
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